
If you have any comments or questions about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to pop in 

or call us on 01362 692727.  Thank you for your continued help and support. 
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Dates for your diary  

Monday 25th March  

Year 2 parents SATS meeting 2.15-2.45pm 

Year 2 POR presentation to parents  

2.45- 3.15pm 

Tuesday 26th March 

9.15am Easter Service in the church  

Easter bonnet parade 

Choir on Tour 1.30pm  

Wednesday 27th March 

Ruby class assembly to parents 

Cheerleading Presentation to parents 

2.45pm 

Rainbow Raffle- wear the colour given to 

your class and bring in a raffle prize of 

that colour. 

Last day of term. 

Monday 15th April 

Back to school 

Friday 19th April 

Calm cats wellbeing workshop for all 

children. 

Friday 17th May 

Family Picnic and sponsored walk 

Friday 24th May 

School Disco 

End of half term  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

Current Weekly Attendance 

Pearl Class- 87.58% 

Ruby Class- 92.33% 

Diamond- 84.98%  

Sapphire-91.07% 

Emerald Class- 93.71% 

Topaz Class- 92.47% 

 

Maths Whizz 

Well done to Sapphire class again for winning this 

week with the most progressions. 

Year 1&2 expected to complete 20 minutes a week. 

Well done to all the children that are in the Hall of Fame this 

week. There were so many of you. 

 

The Headteacher’s Award this week has been 

awarded to: 

Reception: Whole of Pearl class for an amazing 

assembly and Chester 

Year 1: Kieran and Jude 

Year 2:Munro and Lilly  

 Staff: Mrs Barnett 

Well done! 

Remember it is Rainbow raffle day on 

Wednesday 

Colours to wear are: 

Nursery-blue 

Ruby-green 

Pearl- purple 

Diamond-pink 

Sapphire- yellow 

Emerald- red 

Topaz-orange 

Remember to bring in a hamper item of this 

colour too! This could be: sweets/chocolates/ 

toiletries/stationery/drinks etc 

 
Remember to purchase your rainbow raffle tickets by 

Monday. They are £1 per strip. 

PJs and Pizza  

Thank you to the families that 

supported this event. We raised 

£354.58 this will be used to purchase a 

construction shed in our outdoor 

learning area. 

 Thank you to the parents and families that have 

been discussing how to improve our garden area. We 

have been awarded a small grant to use towards 

replacing the fence. We will be holding a sponsored 

walk to raise money to add to this and purchase the 

fence. 


